
RESPONSES TO CANDIDATE REQUESTS FOR INFORMATION ENDING 4 MAY 2018 
Lyttelton Community Subdivision By-election 
 
 

CANDIDATE QUESTION 1. 
 
I'm interested in information on the 3 monthly network meetings which are apparently open to all? 
Where can I find the dates/times for these? 
 
Also, I understand there is also a closed group for professionals/organizations? How do I find out 
about this? 
 
COUNCIL STAFF RESPONSE: 
 
The meeting you are referring to is the bi-monthly Lyttelton Harbour Network Meeting. This group is 
open to everyone and the focus is on sharing information of interest and relevance to the 
communities based within the Harbour. Whilst attendees are primarily representatives of local not-
for-profit and public service organisations we do also have individuals come along to learn about 
what is going on and to share their ideas and concerns. 
 
The next meeting will be on Thursday June 14th between 12:30 and 2pm in the Community Board 
Room, 25 Canterbury Street, Lyttelton. 
 
I will add your name to the Lyttelton Harbour Network email distribution list. This way you will 
always receive notification of the meetings as well as receive a variety of community notices which 
we distribute weekly. 
 
I am not aware of any closed group for professionals/organisations operating in this area (there are a 
few professional development groups within Christchurch). If such a group exists and you find out 
any more information please let me know too! 

 
 
 
 


